
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED of a Public Hearing before the City Commission on Tuesday, April 12, 
2022 at 1:00 p.m., in the City Commission Chamber of the City Hall Complex, 100 West Atlantic Boulevard, 
Pompano Beach, Florida, to consider the Ordinance entitled: 
 

P.H. 2022-47:  AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF POMPANO 
BEACH, FLORIDA, AMENDING CHAPTER 152, “BUILDINGS,” BY AMENDING 
SECTION 152.12, “BUILDING PERMIT FEES,” TO MODIFY PERMIT FEES FOR 
PHOTOVOLTAIC SYSTEMS; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN 
EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 
The Ordinance is available for public inspection upon request by contacting the City Clerk’s Office (954) 
786-4611, or by viewing on the City’s website four days prior to the meeting. All interested persons are 
urged to attend the Public Hearing, send a representative, or express their views by letter.  
 
You may either be present in person at the Public Hearing, represented by counsel or letter.  All interested 
persons take due notice of the time and place of the Public Hearing and govern yourselves accordingly.  
 
Any person, who decides to appeal any decision of the City Commission with respect to any matter 
considered at this meeting, will need a record of the proceedings and for this reason, may need to ensure 
that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made.  This record will include the testimony and evidence 
upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
Any person requiring auxiliary aids and services at this meeting may contact the City Clerk's Office at (954) 
786-4611 at least 24 hours prior to the meeting.  If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the 
Florida Relay Service at 1-800-955-8770 or 1-800-955-8771. 
 
 
                     CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA 

                  BY:  ASCELETA HAMMOND, CMC, CITY CLERK 
 
Published: March 31, 2022 
Sun Sentinel  


